



Post of Regional Vice-President of National Association of International Relations Clubs was held by St. Francis' Bob Sheehan here preparing position papers for the convention.



Humanities representative to the Student Council at work, Frank de Caro.

## Festival of

The staid, old Humanities Club celebrated its tenth anniversary year with a film festival. President Tom Swanzey laid a banquet table consisting of many cinematic delicacies. There were British appetizers like "Our Man in Havana" and "The Mouse That Roared," continental entrees from Italy "The Bicycle Thief" and France "Diary of a Country Priest," and an American dessert, "A Raisin in the Sun." But the celebrants were conspicuous by their absence and the Festival ran deeply in the red.

Far more successful were occasional talks by members and guests at regular meetings. Nick Spaddacini on Cervantes, Luke Colasuonno on Ca-